














THE PANTHER PROWL 

NEWSLETTER  
  

Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 

,  

 

 

 

 

 

 
This week District OR1 
students and staff have 
particpated in a 
Kindness activity along 
with themed dress up 
days to show kindness. 

Students have also been collecting canned 
food for our Caring Project for the Food 
Bank.  Thank you to the 6th Grade Student 
Council for organnizing the Caring Project 
and Kindness dress up days this past week.  
 
Monday Dress Up Day: Nothing BEATS 
Kindness! Wear your favorite sport attire. 
 
District OR1 shows kindness, care, and 
compassion! 
 

2nd Grade Kindness Activity 

 
 
If at any time, you have questions or 
concerns about school, please call me at 
402.782.3535 or email at 
walter.lin@districtor1.net.  
Linde Walter  

  

Summer Enrichment 

Save the Date for Summer Enrichment 

from June 7th-24th. Summer Enrichment 

will run Monday through Thursday from 

9:00 AM to 12:00 PM and is offered to 

all students entering KDG through 6th 

grade. Paperwork will be coming late 

March. 

 

 

School Safety Reminders 
If there is a bus in the circle drive you 
may not enter the circle when dropping 
off your child in the morning and picking 
up after school.  
 
Please do not drive around a bus when 
the stop arm is out. 
 
When picking up your child please use 

the sidewalk and not cut across the bus 

circle. 

 

 

Fall Preschool Enrollment 
 

Little Panther Preschool is currently 

taking registrations for children who are 

interested in preschool.  Please call the 

office to place your child’s name on the 

list. 
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Bennet Booster Meeting 
 Bennet Boosters will again 
be selling flowers from 
Janet’s Jungle for their 
fundraiser. Information will 

be sent home in mid-March. 
 
Check the Bennet Booster Facebook 
page for more updates. 
 

Save the Date…KDG Round Up 

KDG Round Up will be Friday, April 16th 

from 9:00-11:00 AM. Be looking for 

more information coming soon 

regarding specifics for the day. Please 

contact the school office to register your 

child for KDG for the fall of 2021. 

 

Music News 
Bennet Singers & Band Students 

Be looking for 

information regarding 

the Malcolm Music 

Concert that will be 

coming home soon 

with your 5th/6th grade participant. 

 

March 

-5th No School Spring Break 

-11th Early Dismissal at 1:10 PM 

-12th   No School 

-17th No School-Cleaning/Professional 

Development  

 

Kindness Week 

 

 

*Just a reminder there will 

be school on Monday, 

February 22nd for students.  

 
 



Next Distributions:
January 9

February 13
March 13

Drive-Through (see map)
Palmyra High School

North Parking Lot
425 F Street
Palmyra, NE

Sponsored By:

*IN ACCORDANCE WITH FEDERAL LAW AND U.S. DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE POLICY, THIS INSTITUTION IS
PROHIBITED FROM DISCRIMINATING ON THE BASIS OF RACE, COLOR, NATIONAL ORIGIN, SEX, AGE, OR DISABILITY.
TO FILE A COMPLAINT OF DISCRIMINATION, WRITE USDA, DIRECTOR, OFFICE OF CIVIL RIGHTS, ROOM 326-W, WHITTEN
BUILDING, 1400 INDEPENDENCE AVENUE, SW, WASHINGTON, D.C. 20250-9410 OR CALL (202) 720-5964 (VOICE AND
TDD). USDA IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER AND EMPLOYER.*

FREE FOOD!
Food Distribution

Open to Anyone





Yearbook Purchase

These are unique times and what better way to document this school 
year by purchasing a yearbook for $40 Yearbooks are completed at the 
end of May and sent to print in June.  Therefore, yearbooks will not be 

available for pick up until August when school resumes.  If you are 
graduating, please provide the address you would like it delivered to or 

plan to stop by and pick your yearbook up. 

_____________________      _______________________

Last Name First Name

_____________ _____________

# of Yearbooks Total  (check or cash)

*All orders must be pre-paid .  

Address (if an out-going senior and not picking up yearbook)

________________________________________________

City

__________________________

Zip Code 

__________________________

E-mail to contact you when yearbook arrives.

Return to the office with 
payment.  
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